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Comments: Cabins have no place within designated Wilderness areas. It is imperative that the U.S. Forest
Service maintains its original policy and gradually eliminates ANILCA cabins, aligning with the initial intention.
These cabins were never intended to endure within Wilderness settings, and any alteration to this policy would
subvert both ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.



